From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, February 8, 2020 7:55 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-02-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0159

-- Name --
Matthew Freedlander

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| would like to bring to the panel the attention of climate change and how if this pipeline is constructed
will further the climate crisis. Additionally, it has been shown that fracked gas can result in earthquakes
and that a number of unions such as Unifor and CUPE have called for a moratorium to fracking
(http://unionsforenergydemocracy.org/canada-unifor-calls-for-national-moratorium-on-fracking/).

So, if these government truly claims to work 'for the people’, then it will not approve this pipeline and
hopefully but money into renewable energy such as wind and solar.

-- Attachment --
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